
Madame Secretary:  Vote explanation please.  Senator Boquist 

 

“SB 792 was another bill in which the Carrier’s stated intent did not match the text 
of the bill.  If a person wants a hunting or fishing license to do such in Oregon it 
should be a public record.  Protecting all sensitive information to prevent identity 
theft should be the critical.  No date of birth should be released on any licensee 
regardless of age.” 


